From: cmattinen@yahoo.com

To: City Council

Cc: Board and Council Messages
Subject: Neal Community Development - Aria
Date: Thursday, March 28, 2024 2:05:54 PM

You don't often get email from cmattinen@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments,
Links and Requests for Login Information

| am a home owner in this community in Nokomis and | am against allowing the
builder (Neal Communities), to rezone our community and make changes. We
purchased the community on the basis that it would remain the same.

Cheryl Davis

389 Bocelli Drive
Nokomis, FL 34275
ph 425-344-0381
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From: dvisser

To: City Council

Cc: Board and Council Messages
Subject: Ordinace No.2024-06

Date: Monday, April 1, 2024 6:46:12 AM

[You don't often get email from dvisser7379@comcast.net. Learn why this is important at

https://aka.ms/I earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and Requests for
Login Information

I'live at 1130 Cielo Ct. in Willow Chase subdivision. We strongly oppose increasing the density in
this area. The high rises across Laurel road have already devastated our property values.People
who live and are directly affected by this increase in density are trying to get out in record numbers.
Please vote no on this Ordinance. Beverly Visser.
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